
Dear Project Director, 

Your help is needed in ensuring that important WSO and DECAL email communications reach you and 

appropriate staff in your program.  Please forward the request below to the IT support group for your 

school system.  The request is regarding unblocking WSO and DECAL related emails.  

Thank you, 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Dear IT Support, 

Please make sure that the following email addresses used by the Department of Early Care and Learning 

and Pearson Early Learning Group are included in your whitelist on a yearly basis.  Thank you. 

support@schoolsuccess.net  
prekassessment@decal.ga.gov  
gapds@decal.ga.gov  
panda.teachers@decal.ga.gov  
panda.finance@decal.ga.gov  
panda.support@decal.ga.gov  
panda.recon@decal.ga.gov 
panda.rosters@decal.ga.gov 
panda.grant@decal.ga.gov 
  
 

 


